
Job advert 
We are seeking to appoint a Teaching Assistant on a fixed-term contract to join our dedicated 

EYFS team. Wyndham Park is a popular and successful infants’ school in Salisbury with 250 

children on roll. We are committed to the education and well-being of each and every child. We 

take pride in the school’s inclusive and caring culture. The strong staff team is committed to 

ensuring that each child should fulfil their potential and be immersed in a rainbow of experiences.  

 

We are looking for someone who: 

 

 Has relevant skills, experience and/or qualifications 

 Is highly motivated, confident and creative 

 Is open to receiving training and gaining wider experience 

 Is committed to inclusive practice and doing ‘whatever it takes’ 

 Is committed to supporting all children irrespective of ability or needs 

 Works effectively, taking direction but also using their initiative, as a member of several 

teams 

 Has a passion for early education and preferably experience of working within younger 

children 

 Can communicate effectively with staff and children 

 Demonstrates patience, calmness and organisational skills 

 

In addition to the role of teaching assistant, there is also a requirement to become a Midday 

Supervisory Assistant - MDSA) and support children during the lunch hour. 

 

Hours of work:  Part-time (term time only) 
   Monday – Friday 8.40 am - 1.05pm   
   (8.40 am to 12.00 pm as Teaching Assistant, 12.00 pm – 1.05 pm as MDSA) 
Contract type:  This is a fixed term contract until 31st August 2021 
Closing date:  Tuesday 15th December (noon) 
Interview date:  Thursday 17th December (times to be confirmed)  
Start date:   As soon as possible 
 
Additional information 
Visits to the school are not possible during the current climate but making contact is warmly 
encouraged by email, telephone or by zoom. A zoom call will be set up where prospective 
candidates can talk to the Headteacher, ask any questions about the role(s) etc on Tuesday 8th 
December and Monday 14th December (times to be confirmed).  
 
Please contact Gareth Flemington by email (head@wyndhamstmarks.uk) to arrange a mutually 
convenient time to talk further.    
More information about the school can be found via our website: www.wyndhampark.wilts.sch.uk  
Alternatively follow this link: https://youtu.be/_q0jb4WzMHE 
 
If you are interested in this post an application pack can be downloaded from Somerset Road 
Education Trust website at www.somersetroadeducationtrust.uk/.   
Alternatively please contact the HR Officer, Tracey Allman, on 01722 420699 or email hr@sret.uk 
to request an application pack. 
 
Please note we do not accept CVs. 
 
Somerset Road Education Trust (SRET) is committed to safeguarding and promoting 
the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share 
this commitment. All applicants will be subject to a full Disclosure and Barring Service 
check before appointment is confirmed. 
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